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NMC App – 24/7 Access to your 

Monitoring Accounts

Matt is the grandson of 
Action’s founder, James 
Brown. He is married to 
his lovely wife Christine 
and they are the proud 

(and exhausted) 
parents of four young 
boys – Isaiah (7), Sam 
(4), and twins Zeke and 

Zack (2). He enjoys 
family time, sports, and 

managing his fantasy 
football team. Matt also 
has his fire alarm and 

fire extinguisher 
licenses and just 

celebrated his 10 year 
anniversary with the 

Action Team!

We are very excited to let you know about a new 

customer application that is available for any of you 
who have fire alarm accounts that are monitored 
through our central station at National Monitoring 
Center. This new app will allow you to view your 
account history, place systems on full or partial 

test, and view your list of emergency contacts and 
make minimal changes. 

NMC monitors all accounts that begin with the 
following prefixes: AFA, LGB, LGZ, and A16. If 
you’re not sure of your account number, you can 

locate it on the first page of your annual fire alarm 
inspection report or by contacting Blake Garvelli, 

our Monitoring Coordinator, at 
bgarvelli@actionfirepros.com. She’ll be happy to 

help you.

Please click on the link below to download 
instructions to start using the new app today! 

Click Here to Get Started!

Casie has been married 
to her husband Russell 
for over 2 years and 

they have one little boy, 
Colton, who is almost 2 

now. She enjoys 
spending quality time 
with her family out on 

the farm, cross-
stitching, and binge 

watching shows on the 
weekends while she 

snuggles with her son. 
She has been with 
Action for almost 9 

years starting out as a 
part-time file clerk and 

working up to leading 
the Inspection Team. 

mailto:bgarvelli@actionfirepros.com
https://www.dropbox.com/s/0e4htwx0ki32dlj/SUBSCRIBER APP SETUP INSTRUCTIONS.docx?dl=0


Action Fire Pros is excited to announce that we have a new In-House Design 
Department that is creating our sprinkler and alarm designs to go into your buildings. 

From Left to Right: Jason Bray - Alarm Designer; 
Sara Smitherman – Sprinkler Design Apprentice; & Joe Bailey – Sprinkler Designer.



Action Fire Pros was a proud sponsor for the Hewitt 
Hero Day Celebration

Action Team supporting Cupcake Wars at the Annual 
Bridges Bands & BBQ Bash supporting young adults 

with mental disabilities

Daryl & Derek cutting pipe in the Action Warehouse

Bubba in action moving pipe and supplies on the job


